
 

Wellington Academy South Cape July 

Wellington Academy 

4412 SE 15th Ave 

Cape Coral, Fl 33904 

 

Phone 

239-549-8818 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am to 6:00 pm 

Email: 

contactussc@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Director: 

Taryn Burke 

Administrator’s News... 
July is here! We are so excited to be marching into July! 

It has been a  joy getting to meet and learn about all of 

our wonderful families. So many fun things are          

happening! 

We have graduated many VPK students and excited 

for our new ones to join us in the fall. We have many fun 

summer activities planned and already enjoying our ice 

pops, water play days and  Kona Ice! Be on the lookout 

for any announcements or updates going on through 

the school. Don’t forget we will be closed Monday July 

4th  in honor of Independence Day.  Please stay safe 

and have fun with your family and friends! Thank you all 

for being so welcoming, I look forward to what the rest 

of the summer will bring. 

With Love, Mrs. Taryn 

Happy Birthday from Wellington South 

Cape    

         Ava Nabors   

Luke Brandon 

Wyatt Tracey              

Lozen Welsh   

                        Ms. Lucy                           

Dates To Remember 

July 4th– Closed for 4th of July 

July 28th– Closed for Teacher  

Duty Day 



Happy Juiy!  

It’s hard to believe that the year is half over    

already. Our babies are growing so fast. There is 

so much growth and movement down here in the 

nursery. Charlotte, Blaise and Emyrsun are  

standing so well. Austin and Mia are sitting so 

well and scooting around on their bellies. Miles is 

working hard on rolling over. We would like to 

give a warm Wellington welcome to our new 

friend Bentley. Parents the weather changes very 

quickly this time of year, so be prepared with an 

umbrella in case it rains at pickup time. Also, 

please remember to keep a few extra changes of 

clothes on hand at all time, as well as label all 

bottles, lids, and sippy cups with your child’s first 

and last name.  

Thank you for sharing your little popsicles with 

us!  

Your Nursery Teachers,  

Ms. Kerry and Ms. Carrie 

Red, White and Booming into July. It’s hard 

to believe that it is already July. Our one 

year olds are getting so big and we are so 

excited to watch them as they grow. We 

would like to welcome our new friend AJ to 

our class. We are learning how to do crafts 

and enjoying our water play days .  Parent’s 

please remember on water days to have 

your child dressed and ready to play when 

they are being dropped off. Please              

remember to check cubbies to make sure 

that they have weather appropriate changes 

of clothes. It has been very hot please do 

not forget your child’s water bottles on a 

daily basis. Please keep an eye out for all 

the fun events that is going on in our center.  

With Love,  

Nadia Okab 



It’s that time of the year, sun and fun! Please 

remember water day is every Thursday. They 

need to come into school with their swimsuits 

already on and sunscreen already applied. They 

will need a towel and a change of clothes all 

labeled with their first and last name. We have 

show and tell every Friday, once August comes 

around it will be based on our letter of the 

week that we’re learning. Parents, please       

remember to not bring in toys from home as 

they are becoming a distraction. Only Fridays 

for show and tell. Thank you to all the fathers 

who joined us for our Father’s Day celebration, 

we all enjoyed showing our appreciation.  

I would like to say goodbye to all our friends 

who advanced to our VPK class room, you will 

be missed.  I would also like to welcome our 

new friend Eli from D2, we are very happy to 

have you as part of our Pre-k (D3) family. We’re   

looking forward to an exciting year.  

Enjoy the summer and have tons of fun.  

- Ms. Kelsey  

Happy July! Be sure to remember D2 has 

water day every Wednesday. Swimsuits 

should already be on and sunscreen       

already applied.  They will need a towel, 

swimmer diaper if not potty trained  and 

a  change of clothes all labeled with their 

first and last name. Thank you to all the 

Father’s and Father figures who              

participated in our Father’s Day event we 

had a blast. We would like to say good-

bye to our friend Eli who has moved up 

to the Pre-K class we will miss you! I 

would like to also welcome our new 

friend from the D-1 class Ava., We’re so 

excited for you to join our class. This 

month we will be continuing to learn our 

numbers and colors in English and     

Spanish and focusing on red, white and 

blue for our monthly theme. I’m asking 

all my families to please bring in an up-

dated family photo for our family tree. 

Thank You and Have a great summer.  



Hello my name is Ms. Danielle for those who have not 
met me yet. I am very excited to be the VPK teacher for 
this upcoming year. I have been teaching since 2013, at 

one point was at Wellington and very excited to be back. 
I have 3 kids and a loving husband, I am so excited to get 
the new school year started. Be on the lookout for all the 

fun events we have coming up this month. We will be 
having a 4th of July party on Monday, July 3 and a paja-
ma and popcorn party on July 21. We are learning a lot 

while having fun with water days and Kona Ice this     
summer. I am already so proud of the progress all of my 
kids have made in my class so far. We are so proud and 

loving the opportunity to watch these kiddos grow. 
Thank you for being so welcoming and giving me this    

opportunity to teach your children. We look forward to 
the rest of our summer fun we will be having. Incoming 

VPK parents please be on the lookout for dates in the fu-
ture for fun back to school events.  

-Ms. Danielle 

 



You are invited to join us for our Red, White 

and Blue Parade on Monday, July 3 at 

2:30pm! Cool refreshments to follow!! Please 

keep an eye out in your child's classroom for 

snack donations. 





Dev.1 – Tuesday 

Dev.2 – Wednesday 

  Dev.3 – Thursday                                         

VPK – Friday 

                                                     

 

Children need to wear their bathing suit to school, sun 

block already applied, and water shoes or shoes that can 

get wet, (with another pair to change into) and a towel. If 

your child is not potty trained please remember to bring a 

swim diaper for your child as well.  



 

Theme: 3,2,1 Blastoff 

 

Developmental Ones & Twos 

Letters: Review M-Z 

Numbers: 6-10  

Shapes: Crescent and Star  

Colors: Red, White, and Blue  

 

 

Developmental Threes, Fours & VPK 

Letters: Review M-Z 

Numbers: Counting by 5’s  

Shapes: Crescent and Star  

Colors: Red, White, and Blue  



 

  Happy  Independence 

Day  

We will Be Closed       

Tuesday, July 4th  



We will be closed Friday 

 July 28 for teacher             

In-service Day!!! 






